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Henrico Crash Team Investigates Death After Tractor Trailer Overturns – Rt. 301 

 
Henrico, Va. - At 10:40 am, Henrico 9-1-1 Dispatchers received a call for a crash involving 
a tractor-trailer overturned near Upham Drive and Chamberlayne Road.  First responders 
arrived on the scene to find the truck overturned off the right shoulder south of Upham 
Drive.  One adult male was found deceased on scene. 
 
Henrico Crash Team Detectives are investigating to reconstruct the crash and attempt to 
determine what occurred.  While crews work to clear the roadway, detours are set up, 
which affects both directions along Rt. 301.  Southbound Rt. 301 is being detoured onto 
Upham Drive and then an immediate right onto the Chamberlayne bypass.  Northbound 
traffic on Rt. 301 must merge onto I-95 North, where traffic can exit onto Parham Road 
or I-295.  These detours are to protect crews working as well as the heavy-duty equipment 
needed to upright the truck and clear the roadway.   
 
Due to this crash's extent, these detours may be in effect until the evening rush hour.  
Drivers are encouraged to seek an alternate route or allow extra time, traveling through 
the area.  The driver's identity is being withheld until notification is made to the family. 
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